
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

November 13, 2016 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Nov 17 
Grades 6-8 at 
Forensics 
 

Sun Nov 20 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School   
 

Mon Nov 21 
6:30 pm PTF 
7:30 pm Parent 
Basketball & 
Cheerleading 
Meeting 
 
Wed Nov 23 
8:20 am Chapel 
7:00 pm Worship 
 

Thur Nov 24 
NO SCHOOL 
9:30 am Worship 
 

Fri Nov 25 
NO SCHOOL 

HEY THERE, BUCKAROOS!!  Are you ready for the GREAT WILD WEST FUN 
FRIDAY??  We are looking forward to a rip-snortin’ day here at the SAMUEL OK 
CORRAL.  There will be horse races and games of chance and a great spread at the 
Chuck Wagon Café.  So dig out your Western Wear for the day and come prepared for a 
WILD time! 
 
Forensics:  Students in grades 5-8 will be participating in the annual MLC Forensics 
competition in New Ulm on Thursday.  We will leave school at 1:00 PM and return 
around 8:00 PM.  The students will be treated to a pizza and pop supper at Happy Joe’s 
in New Ulm after the contest 
 
Lunch Survey:  Mrs. Goblish has prepared a lunch survey that will be sent home 
with students in grades K-8 today.  There is a section for students to fill out and a section 
for parents.  Please take a few minutes to complete the survey and return as soon as 
possible. 
 
Open Gym: A reminder to all basketball players for the 2016-2017 season (3-8th 
grade) that you are invited to attend open gym at Samuel on Mondays and Thursdays 
from 3:00 – 5:00 pm until our regular practices begin.  Please bring gym shoes and 
athletic clothes to participate.  We will work on fundamentals and possibly have some 
scrimmages.  Hope to see you there.  
 
PTF Meeting:  The PTF (Parents, Teachers, and Friends) of Samuel will meet on 
Monday, November 21st at 6:30 PM.   
 
Basketball/Cheerleading Meeting:  The mandatory parent meeting for students 
participating in basketball or cheerleading this year will be held on Monday, November 
21st at 7:30 PM (right after the PTF meeting).   
 
Mission to the Children:  Once a month along with our regular chapel offerings we 
will be collecting items for Mission to the Children that will be delivered to children in 
January.  We are collecting school supplies (pencils, paper, notebooks, rulers, glue, 
scissors) and personal hygiene items (tooth brushes, tooth paste, combs, brushes, etc.). 
We will collect  next Wednesday, November 23rd and  November 30th but 
donations can be brought in at any time. 
 
Thanksgiving Vacation:  There will be no school November 24th and 25th. 
Thanksgiving Worship at Christ is Wednesday evening, November 23rd at 7:00 PM and 
on Thanksgiving Day at 9:30 AM.  Classes resume on Monday, November 28th.  
 
Early Childhood Center:  A reminder that the ECC is closed on Thanksgiving Day 
and the Friday after Thanksgiving, November 24 & 25. 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Rebekah Zander-7 
Mrs. Knutson-14 
Callen Fischer-17 
Preston Hoflock-17 
Alyssa Rubendall-17 
Mrs. Onken-18 
Jaxxon Schultz-19 
Randi Wendorff-23 
 
 

 

 



Collect SunnyD and Fruit2O Labels:  For every 20 labels collected, SunnyD will donate 20 books to our 
school.  Please send to school by November 23rd! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


